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 MEC YAWA TO ENGAGE PUBLIC WORKS EMPLOYEES IN REGIONS 

As he kick-starts his weeklong departmental road show throughout the four regions in the 
North West Province, the MEC for Public Works, Honourable Howard Yawa, MPL is to address 
tomorrow, Thursday 15 July 2004 four hundred public works employees at the Mmabatho 
Civic Centre (10H30-12H00) after meeting with the Regional Management for the Central 
Region (8H30-10H00). 
 
After the meeting with employees, the MEC’s entourage proceeds to onsite Projects briefings   
at three primary schools in Lomanyaneng Village, i.e. Mokgwetsi Primary School, 
Lomanyaneng Primary School and Mosiane Primary School and Ramatlabama Traditional 
Offices in Ramatlabama Village  
 
 The MEC is to engage public works employees on the implementation of the People’s 
Contract, and the Expanded Public Works Programme as well as to acquaint himself with the 
challenges of service delivery at the level closest to the people. 

 
On Friday the MEC travels to the Southern Region to address public works employees at the 
Southern Regional Office-49 Kruis Street,Potchefstroom and proceed to onsite Projects 
briefings at Potchefstroom Agricultural College and Witrand Hospital Ward Renovation 
Project. 
 
Journalists interested in a photo session of the meeting with public servants and 
accompanying the MEC’s entourage to Construction Sites are advised to liase with the Head 
of Office of the MEC. 
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